
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7 May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family members 
 
Thank you for your support during the last week while the Perth and Peel region continued 
with restrictions. 
 
We have received updated advice from the WA Health Department regarding the easing of 
restrictions.  We are pleased to advise that, from 9am on Saturday, 8 May, we will be able to 
welcome four visitors per resident, per day.  This is fantastic news for Mother’s Day. 
 
All staff and visitors are still required to wear a mask while in the home.   
 
Anyone who has been in Perth or Peel in the previous 14 days but has since travelled to 
another region must also wear a mask, subject to the above conditions.    
 
We do encourage you to make an appointment to visit, particularly for Mother’s Day, so we 
can ensure that we meet the WA Government’s requirements. 
 
WA Health have again mandated influenza vaccinations for staff and visitors in 2021. Hall & 
Prior will require that all staff, visitors and contractors entering our facility provide evidence 
of a 2021 influenza vaccination from 1 June 2021. Please speak to the Director of 
Nursing/Executive Manager if you have also had a COVID-19 vaccination that may impact you 
not receiving an influenza vaccination on time. 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 


